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On September 23, 2011, the Board of Trustees: 
 
Ratified  

�x The Naming Proposal for the Queen’s School of Religion 
www.queensu.ca/secretariat/senate/agendasminutes/052511/SCADRpt.pdf 
 

�x The Functions of the Senate 
www.queensu.ca/secretariat/senate/agendasminutes/042811/SORCRpt.pdf 

 
 
 
On the recommendation of Advancement, approved the following philanthropic naming dedications: 
 

Queen’s School of Business, Goodes Hall 
The dedication of the Samuel Gudewill MBA Team Room in the Queen’s School of Business, 
in recognition of his generous pledge in support of Queen’s and the Goodes Hall Expansion. 
 
The dedication of the Drs. Paul and Soni and Mrs. Ira Pancham Room in the School of 
Business, in recognition of their generous pledge in support of Queen’s and the Goodes Hall 
Expansion. 
 
The dedication of the Mr. Tony Woodward, BCom’75, and Mrs. Cate Woodward Room in 
the Queen’s School of Business, in recognition of their generous pledge in support of Queen’s 
and the Goodes Hall Expansion. 
 
The dedication of the Mr. Kyle Kitagawa MBA Team Room in the School of Business, in 
recognition of his generous pledge in support of Queen’s and the Goodes Hall Expansion. 
 
The dedication of the Sandy and Patti Staples Room in the Queen’s School of Business, in 
recognition of the generous pledge from Sandy and Patti Staples in support of Queen’s and 
the Goodes Hall Expansion. 
 
The dedication of the Mr. Mark and Mrs. Teresa Schweitzer Room in the School of 
Business, in recognition of the generous pledge from Mr. Mark and Mrs. Teresa Schweitzer 
in support of Queen’s and the Goodes Hall Expansion. 

 
Isabel Bader Centre for the Performing Arts 
The dedication of the Film Recording Room in the Isabel Bader Centre for the Performing 
Arts, in recognition of the generous pledge from Douglas Somers, Sci’80, and Caroline 
Somers, BA’80, MBA’82, in support of Queen’s and the Isabel Bader Centre for the 
Performing Arts.  
 
The dedication of the Student Seminar Room, 3rd floor , in the Isabel Bader Centre for the 
Performing Arts in recognition of the generous pledge from William LLD’04 and Claire 
Leggett in support of Queen’s and the Queen’s Centre. 
 
New Medical Building 
The dedication of the Lantern Room, 4th floor, in the new Medical Building in recognition of 
the generous gift from David Cook, Meds’ 75, and his wife, Margaret Cook, in support of 
Queen’s and the Faculty of Health Sciences. This motion rescinds motion number 11-09. 
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